09.09.25

Dear Parents and Carers,

RE: Year 4 Residential Trip

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are excited to inform you about the upcoming Year 4 residential trip to **Ufton Court in Reading**, taking place from **Wednesday 3rd to Friday 5th December**.

Children will stay in purpose-built lodges, with boys and girls sleeping separately and staff members nearby for supervision. All meals will be provided, and dietary needs will be catered for. The children will take part in a range of activities each day, linked to their Autumn topic: *The Rotten Romans*. We will leave school on Wednesday morning at around 9:00am and return on Friday at approximately 3:30pm.

The cost of the trip is £130 per child. A reduced price is available for families receiving any of the following benefits:

- Universal Credit
- Income Support
- Income-Based Jobseeker's Allowance
- Support under Part VI of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999
- Child Tax Credit (without Working Tax Credit and income under £16,190)
- The guarantee element of State Pension Credit
- Income-related Employment and Support Allowance

Please speak to us in confidence if you believe you may be eligible for financial assistance.

To share more details about the trip, we would like to invite you to an initial meeting on **Thursday 25th September** at either **9:00am** or **3:45pm** in the **Main Hall**. This will be a chance to learn more and ask any questions you may have.

We look forward to seeing you at the meeting.

Yours faithfully,

The Year 4 Team

BJS FEDERATION OF SCHOOLS

Bonneville, Jessop & Stockwell Primary Schools

Stockwell Primary School Stockwell Road NPQH London SW9 9TG

Tel: 02072747687

Email: clericalofficer2@stockwell-pri.lambeth.sch.uk

Web: Stockwell-pri.lambeth.sch.uk

Executive Headteacher Andrea Parker, BA (Hons),

Acting Head of School Zenia McIntosh, BA (Hons)

